
 
  

Assemblymember Evan Low, Contractors State 

License Board, California Public Utilities 

Commission, and the City of Cupertino invite you to 

attend a free Senior Scam StopperSM seminar. 
 

Protect Yourself 
 One in five seniors has been a victim of fraud. 

 Seniors are the most targeted group. 

 New scams are developed constantly. 

Join us and learn how to protect yourself. Seniors, their 

families, and caregivers are welcome to attend this 

FREE seminar. 
 

For more information  

or to RSVP, please 

contact Assembly-

member Low’s office at 

408-446-2810. 

Monday 
September 21, 2015 

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
 

Cupertino Senior 
Center 

(Reception Hall) 
21251 Stevens Creek 

Blvd. 
Cupertino, CA  95014 

 

      

 


